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Ms. Betty Gennarelli

Town of Newburgh

Zoning Board of Appeals
Old Town Hall

308 Gardnertown Road
Newburgh, New York 12550

Dear Ms. Gennarelli,

[ am on recelpt of your letter dated October 17, 2014 regarding the application from Martin -
Milano proposing to build a hotel and restaurant at 1 Crossroads Court (On Route 17K —
Adjacent to I-87), Newburgh NY Th1s location is in the proximity of Stewart International
Airport (SWF)

In order for the Federal Aviation Administration to evaluate the possible impact to navigable
airspace, including impact to Stewart International Airport, the proponent needs to file with
the FAA Form 7460-1. Filing can be done electronically by going to:

https://oeaaa.faa. gov/oeaaa/external/portal.isp '

The proponent must register to get his username/password and then complete the electronic
7460 Form. Irecommend completing one form (latitude/longitude/site elevation and
structure height) per building corner and any light poles included in the project.

The FAA will evaluate the proposal and respond to the proponent if the proposed project
results in any hazard to air navigation.

Mr. Robert P. Alexander will be the FAA person coordinating the review of the proposed
hotel. For more information please contact him at 718-553-4546.
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